
 

 

 
 

Members of the 

 Penticton Community Response Network  

invite you and your colleagues to attend a 
 

 Wine and Cheese Social  
 

and a presentation 

“Abuse Awareness for Financial Professionals” 
 

Wednesday, June 11, 2003 
5:00 to 6:30 p.m. 

 
Athens Creek Retirement Lodge 

179 W. Warren Ave 
Penticton, B. C. 

  

 

 
The Penticton Community Response Network is a group of more than forty people and 

organizations in Penticton and Summerland working together to ensure a coordinated 

response to adult abuse, neglect and self-neglect and is mandated and supported by B.C.’s 

guardianship laws and the Office of the Public Guardian and Trustee.  

 

Financial professionals are invited to meet with some of the members of our network in 

order to affirm and discuss the important role that we all play in identifying and 

responding to abuse of vulnerable adults.  

 

This will provide an opportunity to meet face-to-face with others who can help in 

identifying and responding to abuse of vulnerable adults. We hope that each financial 

institution will send two or three senior staff members to this presentation. For more 

information call Yvonne Kennedy at 250-497-7147. 
 

To confirm attendance, please phone 250-493-3838 by June 9, 2003. 

 

 

 

 
Please confirm attendance by phone to 250-770-7400 by June 9, 2003. 

 

Penticton Community 

Response Network 

Sponsors 
Athens Creek Retirement Lodge 
Okanagan Similkameen Lifeline 


